
South Main St Crosswalk (600 block) 

CITY COMMISSION DISTRICT I 

 

The installation of a new crosswalk on the 600 block 

of South Main Street allows for safer crossing for 

pedestrians that travel between the commercial 

uses and available parking on either side of the 

street. This project was planned in coordination with 

adjacent businesses and was designed by 

Department of Transportation staff. The new 

crosswalk, associated curb ramps, and signage were 

then installed by the Public Works Department. The 

project ties to the City's Strategic Plan Goal 3: A 

Great Place to Live and Experience by promoting 

safety and accessibility to a diverse population. 

Completion:  February 2023 

Total Cost: $18,000 

Design in-house; construction in-house 
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